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Confident, Caring, Creative 5th April 2019 

Headteacher’s Message 
It’s been a very creative end to term 4!  Several of our  

classes have visited St Peters’ Church where they took part 

in the Easter Experience and found out more about the  

crucifixion and the Easter story. 

Year 4 spent a morning at the De la Warr Pavilion working with an artist. The work they 

produced was of such a high standard, it has been featured on their   

website. 

This week artists from the De la Warr Pavilion came into school and 

worked with our year 4,5 and 6 classes.  The focus was ‘Zines’ a  

project linking art and children’s emotional well-being. 

Dodgeball  

A team of Year 3 and 4 children took part in the Premier Sports Dodgeball 

Tournament last Friday. They played brilliantly and won the tournament! 

Huge congratulations to all the children who took part. They also showed 

exemplary behaviour - we are very proud of you. 

Enterprise Week 

Every class took part in a project, planning and making items to sell or 

games to play at the Easter Fair. The classes were given an initial £20 to 

use for resources and were challenged to recoup their costs and raise  

additional money for the PFF.  There were a wide range of stalls and all 

classes successfully rose to the challenge. As this is part of our Design 

Technology curriculum, the children will also be evaluating their designs. 

Well done to all for raising £228.62! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised of the first inset days of next year (2019/20) will be Wednesday 4th &   

Thursday 5th September 2019, further inset days to be announced next term. 

 

I wish all of our Chantry Community a happy Easter. Have a relaxing break and I look forward 

to seeing all the children for the start of term 5, on Tuesday 23rd April. 

Becky Reed     

                                                                  

 



 

Evie visits Chantry 

Evie the chocolate Labrador has now made three visits to Chantry. She is spending her time reading 

with individual children from years 4,5 and 6 and helping to calm children at break time and lunchtimes. 

She has also been spending some time getting to know year six in their classroom, helping them to 

stay calm in the run up to the end of KS2 tests. Evie will continue to make regular visits to the school. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times Table Rock Stars 

KS2 children are enjoying challenging themselves on 

Times Tables Rock Stars! All children in KS2 have a 

log-in and this is a fun way for children to practice 

their times tables at home.  

Miss Francis presented certificates in assembly this 

week to all the children who have already reached 

Rock Legend or Rock Hero status. This means they are answering questions in     

under 2 seconds -amazing! Children are also enjoying playing against their teachers 

(and Headteacher)! 

Please try and encourage your child to log on over the holidays to try and improve 

their time. 


